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February 26, 2021 
 
Via Email 
The Robert Nelson Foundation  
c/o Mr. Bryant Domina  
bryantdomina@comcast.net 
 
Dear Bryant, 
 
On behalf of UCLA Health, I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for your 
wonderful donation to support the well-being of our health care team and support staff 
serving patients during the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
The pandemic has presented unique challenges that our health care workers have met 
with determination, ingenuity, and dedication to patient care. Your gift is an 
extraordinary example of the many ways in which our community has come together to 
offer gratitude for the tireless efforts of our health professionals. 
 
Thank you again for your thoughtful contribution to boost morale and provide resources 
for those on the front line of care at UCLA Health. I really appreciate your generosity. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Johnese Spisso, M.P.A. 
President, UCLA Health                    
CEO, UCLA Hospital System  
Associate Vice Chancellor, UCLA Health Sciences   
  
 
           
 


